FACILITIES CLOSED
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

The City of Cleveland has been and remains in contact with the Oklahoma State Health Department as we continue to plan our community response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

The following is effective Monday, March 16, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.
· Library- Closed to public
· Stage Center- Closed to public
· Community Center/Gym- Closed to public- Meals will continue to be provided to Senior citizens with a drive through process. 
· City hall drive thru will remain OPEN from the hours of 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
· City of Cleveland municipal buildings will be restricted to employees only.
Our employees will continue to work through diligently for our community throughout this time.  Anyone needing to do business with the city is requested to call.

City Hall					918-358-3506
Police/Fire Department (non-emergency)	918-358-3112
Municipal Court				918-358-3506
Deliveries:  Please call City Hall at 918-358-3506 from the hours of 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
                     after hours call 918-358-3112.

“The City of Cleveland understands the closures of the municipal buildings are a major disruption to the daily routines; however, it is our goal that being proactive in our response we will limit the overall affect this potential outbreak has on our community. This decision was not taken lightly; however, we feel it is in the best interests of our citizens at this time.
We are taking this public health emergency seriously and are taking an aggressive approach to protect the lives of our citizens. We are continuing to stay in contact with the County and State health officials about this evolving public health emergency.”
										Mayor Scott Rusher
